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8 December, 2023

Dates for the Diary

Tuesday 12th December

Whole School Panto Trip Dick 

Whittington at Northcott 

Theatre

Wednesday 13th December

Christmas Dinner 

Friday 15th December

Last Day of Term

Start of Spring Term

Tuesday 2nd January

PTFA
Continuing with the festive spirit 
after the Nativity, the PTFA 
managed to raise an incredible 
£464.95 with a raffle and cake / 
mulled wine sale in the school hall. 
Many thanks to everyone who 
contributed, particularly for the 
generosity of local businesses who 
donated raffle prices. This money 
will help the PTFA continue to 
support the school.

Little Angels
The Christmas Story Nativity 
book has been our focus this 
week as we joined in and 
prepared for the nativity play at 
Rackenford School. The children 
have enjoyed learning Twinkle 
Twinkle in sign language, 
dressing up, making star shape 
sandwiches, discussing family 
traditions and been busy 
making gifts and cards of love 
and kindness for their families.’

Nativity
A big thank you to everyone 
who came to see our Nativity 
on Wednesday! The children 
read, sang and performed 
BRILLIANTLY! So proud of 
everybody, especially the 
puppeteers who worked SO 
hard behind the scenes and 
made it such a special show! 
Bring on next year! 

- Miss Wilson     
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Shining Bright
w/c 08.12.23

Roe
Beatrice

Fallow
Mia

Sika
Seb

Class Dojo Champion
w/c 08.12.23

Roe
Yohana

Fallow
Leo

Sika
Millie

Congratulations
Well done to Rowan D, Rupert 
and Bertie you are doing well in 
Rugby.
Certificates were given to Millie, 
Angelica and Isaac for their 
reading and spelling.

Panto Reminder
We will be opening the school 

at 8:30 on Tuesday for the 
children to have breakfast 

before we set off. We have 2 
coaches arriving at around 
8:50 and will be parking by 

the side entrance.
Please remember to pack a 

couple of snacks, drink and a 
lunch.
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Slumber Party
Class Roe have had a fantastic 
day at the movies, they have 
watched Christmas films with 

popcorn. They have built 
models and read book to each 

other. What a brilliant day.

 his  hoto     nkno n   thor is li ensed  nder          

 
SIKA’S 
SNOWY 
SALE 

Tuesday 
12th December 
3.30 – 4.30 pM 
Rackenford 

PriMARY SCHOOL 
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